
Following is information about two scholarships that are offered by Quota International 

of Massillon for students with hearing loss, as well as for students pursuing a career in 

the field of speech and hearing. 

 
Quota International, Inc. is a service organization whose primary area of service is to 
people with speech and hearing impairments. Quota International of Massillon is 
offering two $2000 College Scholarships for the 2018/2019 school year – The Candy 
Lautenschleger Memorial Scholarship and The Darrelyn Bursey Memorial 
Scholarship.  Each scholarship will be given to a student who is either deaf/hearing 
impaired, or who is pursuing a career in the field of speech and hearing or deaf 
education. Preference is given to students who reside in Stark County. 
 
Please provide the attached application to any students you are aware of who may 
qualify for this scholarship.  The application may also be accessed at 
www.massillonquota.org  
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 
susan.bussard@email.sparcc.org  
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